
Date 04/04/2024

Portland Public Schools
All school properties

Dear PPS Staff and Community,

The Portland Public Schools pest contractor Western Exterminator Company will be setting out
rodent bait stations to a limited part of your campus. This letter is to inform you of this event and
provide


